

OFFICE of THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

March 24, 2022

The Honorable William M. "Bill" Hixon Legislative Oversight Committee South Carolina House of Representatives 416A Blatt Building Columbia, SC 29201

## Dear Representative Hixon:

The Department of Administration (Admin) is in receipt of your recent letter to Ashlie Lancaster. You have asked Admin to contact the Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office (RFA) and provide it with information that may assist RFA in creating maps that show locations of state agency property and operations. We have contacted Frank Rainwater, Executive Director of RFA, and will work closely with RFA to provide information possessed by Admin that will assist it in this effort.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

arcia L. adams

Sincerely,

Marcia S. Adams

CC: The Honorable Wm. Weston J. Newton, Chairman, House Legislative Oversight Committee Frank Rainwater, Executive Director, Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office Paul Koch, Chief of Staff, Department of Administration Ashlie Lancaster, Division Director, Facilities Management and Property Services

Ph: 803.734.8120

Fx: 803.734.9002

www.admin.sc.gov

